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The 13th meeting of the EuroHPC Research & Innovation Advisory Group took place on 

21st of September 2020. The meeting was held as a videoconference. 

An update of the EuroHPC JU’s activities was presented to the attending members of the 

RIAG. The current status of the grant agreement for the last call H2020-JTI-EuroHPC-

2019-1 was discussed. The RIAG was informed about the preparations for the autonomy of 

the EuroHPC JU. The JU will accomplish autonomy by 23 September 2020 and will have 

the capacity to implement its own budget after this date.  

Central to the discussion was the Multiannual Strategic Research and Innovation Agenda 

(MSRIA) for the next Multiannual Financial Framework (MFF). After a first indicative 

budget for the EuroHPC JU’s activities in the next MFF has become available, the RIAG 

debated the potential distribution of funds among the JU’s activities. The meeting concluded 

with a list of suggestions for future actions by the JU. 

The next RIAG meeting is planned for 6th of November 2020. 


